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For your additional information, I am faxing “before” and “after” versions of two FBI documents 

that the Review Board has released.  These document graphically demonstrate how the Board is 

opening up documents previously unavailable to the public. 

 

The first document, dated December 1, 1966, was recently released by the Board.  I have 

attached pages 1-3 of the “before” document (pages 2 and 3 heavily redacted) and pages 2 and 3 

of the “after” version (page 1 did not have any redactions).  As you will see in paragraph 2 of 

page 3, this document has to do with an FBI informant allegedly stating that the KGB had 

information that President Johnson was involved in the assassination of President Kennedy.  The 

information was kept closed (since 1966) until the Board released it. 

 

The second document, dated October 12, 1960 was much sought after by historians because it 

dealt with the FBI tracking Oswald three years before the assassination.  The Review Board 

aggressively pursued this document.  After months of resistance by the FBI, the Board finally 

got it released. 

 

We hope this additional material is helpful. 


